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B Sinclair Site LA Office of Cultural
ecember 28, 2016 :
Development Letter of Site
Recommendation
Chip McGimsey, RPA
State Archaeologist

Office of Cultural Development, Recreation and Tourism
P.O. Box 44247
Baton Rouge, LA 70804

RE: A Phase I Cultural Resources Survey for the Sinclair Site Near Meraux in St. Bernard
Parish, Louisiana Final Report

Dear Mr. McGimsey,

Enclosed please find two (2) copies and one digital copy of our report and shape files for our report:

A Phase I Cultural Resources Survey for the Sinclair Site Near Meraux in St. Bernard Parish,
Louisiana Final Report. If you have any questions regarding these reports, please contact me at
(205) 799-5638.
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PHIL BOGGAN

DEPARTMENT OF CULTURE, RECREATION & TOURISM
ASSISTANT SECRETARY

OFFICE OF CULTURAL DEVELOPMENT
DIVISION OF ARCHAEOLOGY

15 December 2016

Paul Jackson

TerraXplorations, Inc.
3523 18th Avenue NE
Tuscaloosa, AL 35406

Re: Draft Report
La Division of Archaeology Report No. 22-5413
Phase I Cultural Resources Survey for the Sinclair Site near Meraux in St. Bernard Parish, Louisiana

Dear Mr. Jackson:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated 5 December 2016 and two copies of the above-referenced report. We
have completed our review of this report and have no comments to offer.

We concur that sites 165SB170 and 16SB179 Locus 1 are undetermined with respect to their eligibility for
nomination to the National Register of Historic Places. If they cannot be avoided during development, these
properties should be further evaluated to determine if they are eligible for nomination to the National Register. We
concur that no historic properties will be impacted in the remainder of the property.

We leok forward to receiving two bound copies of the final report along with a pdf of the report. If you have any
questions please contact Chip McGimsey at the Division of Archaeology by email at emcgimsey(@ecrt.la.gov or by
phone at 225-219-4598.

Sincerely,

Phil Boggan ek
State Historic Preservation Officer

P.O. Box 44247 * BATON ROUGE, LouisiaNna 70804-4247
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